NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT
OF THE
REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE
ORCUTT UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Governing Board of the Orcutt
Union School District scheduled for February 9, 2022 at 6:00 P.M., is adjourned. The meeting is

adjourned until Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. at 500 Dyer Street, Orcutt,
California 93455,

Please refer to the agenda and agenda materials for the February 9, 2022 meeting, as it may be
updated or amended.

Dated: February 7, 2022

Dr. Holly Edds
Superintendent
Secretary to the Board of Trustees of the Orcutt Union School District



